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Dear Parents, 

On Monday our Year 4 assembly team, Seren, Helena, Jayden, Laila-Noor, Innaya, Cleo, Owethu and Jana 
presented their worship, focussing on the life and work of Nelson Mandela. All of the team had spent time 
researching the topic and shared some interesting facts about his life. They informed the school about 
the political system he passionately wanted to change in order to bring equal rights to black and white 
people in South Africa.  
 
The children worked together to take on different roles within the worship with some choosing to deliver 
the factual content whilst another team took on the prayers and the welcoming to our worship. They did 
an amazing job and they are very keen to do it again. After half term we will begin preparations for a pupil 
lead Lent assembly. 
 
Year 3 and Year 4 had a visit from PC Bullock on Wednesday afternoon. Following the School Council’s 
support of the Windsor Homeless Project at Christmas time, Year 3 and 4 heard about the work of this 
local charity.  The project involves local churches and the police working together to provide a caring 
welcome, support and ongoing advice to those who find themselves homeless.  
 
On Thursday afternoon Reception enjoyed a sunny walk into Windsor to The Hong Kong Chinese 
Restaurant. The restaurant gave the children a wonderful tasting menu. The children enjoyed learning to 
use chop sticks and experienced some of the traditions of the Chinese New Year. Reception children have 
opened a new Chinese restaurant in their role play area and will be visiting regularly. This year the Chinese 
people will be celebrating the Year of the Dragon. The children will be using this festival as the focus for 
their learning between now and half term. Photographs of the visit are available on our website. 
 
Today we received a delivery of logs from The Crown Estate. These have already been put to good use in 
the Reception outside area. We are very grateful to The Crown estate who donated these to us and the 
work of several parents and grandparents who worked hard behind the scenes to make this happen. 
 
Thank you to the TSSSA for organising the Year 3 film night this evening. Children are looking forward to 
it. The collection point is by the Year 3 and 4 cloakroom door leading onto the staff car park, to the left of 
the school building at 5pm. 
 
Next week we are looking forward to showing Councillor Tisi around our school and hearing more about 
her role as a local councillor. 
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Finally, Year 3 will be sharing their learning in their year group assembly on Thursday 08 February. Parents 
and carers of Year 3 are welcome to attend the assembly which will be held in St Stephen and St Agnes 
Church at 9am.  
 
Please see the Spring dates below. New or revised dates have been added in red. 
 

Kind regards, 

 

Louise Lovegrove 

 

 

Spring Term Dates 

 

05 February 2024 Councillor Amy Tisi visiting school 

08 February 2024 Year 3 Class Assembly 9am in St Stephen and St Agnes Church 

08 February 2024 Valentines Biscuit Sale 

08 February 2024 Pupil end of Term 

09 February 2024 In Service Day 

19 February 2024 Pupil Term starts 

19 February 2024 Year 4 Ufton Court Parent Meeting 3.15pm in Year 4 Classroom 

22 February 2024 Family Worship. All are welcome to join our worship at 9am in St 

Stephen and St Agnes Church 

26 February 2024 Year 3 visiting Chertsey Museum 

27 February 2024 Year 1 visiting Winchester Science Museum 

29 February 2024 TSSSA ‘Dare to be different’ Support our celebration of difference 

by coming dressed in your own unique style – wear make up or add 

hair colour (no permanent dyes!) Bring a donation to TSSSA funds. 
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Learning during the day will also focus on the joy of being different. 

04 March 2024 BOOK WEEK – on Monday 04 March all children come dressed as a 

book character for the school parade (sensible shoes to be worn as 

well as a school coat) 

05 March 2024 Parents’ Evening (EARLY) 

07 March 2024 Parents’ Evening (LATE) 

07 March 2024 Young Shakespeare Company Year 3 and Year 4 

13 March 2024 Group Photographs Tempest Photography 

21 March 2024 Year 2 Class Assembly 9am in St Stephen and St Agnes Church 

26 March 2024 Holy Week Family Worship. All are welcome to join our worship at 

9am in St Stephen and St Agnes Church 

28 March 2024 Term finishes 

  

15 April 2024 Pupil Term starts 

19 April 2024 9.30am Easter Service at Holy Trinity Church 

 

Please remember that weekly information can be found about your child’s learning on the Class News. 

This is uploaded onto the website and is available at the following pages: 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/foundation/class-news 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-1/class-news 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/class-news  

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-3/class-news 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-4/class-news 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/foundation/class-news
https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-1/class-news
https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/class-news
https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-3/class-news
https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-4/class-news

